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Diary Dates  

13th 

January 

Olly and his 

superpowers 

assembly 

13th 

January 

Clubs start up 

this week 

21st 

January 

Head 

Teacher’s Tea 

Party for Year 

4’s during 

school 

22nd 

January 

Willow Class 

Toys workshop 

11th 

February 

Safer Internet 

Day 

14th 

February 

Cricket 

Assembly and 

a taster 

session 

14th 

February 

Last Day of 

Term 

17th—21st 

February 
Half Term 
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Parents—If your child would like to join any after school clubs, please fill in your form as soon 

as possible as there are limited places. 

A very warm welcome back to all of our children and parents. We 

all hope that you had a lovely Christmas and New Year. 

The children have all settled back in very well and are all eager 

to get learning again.  

This half term in Acorn Class our topic is Fairy Stories and 
Traditional Tales! This will involve lots of story-telling, role 
playing from the children, making of gingerbread men and 
having a chance to write our own stories. Our topic this term will 
also feed into our maths work and our maths will be centred on 
characters from a variety of stories.  

In phonics we will be moving onto Phase 4. All of the children 

are working incredibly hard and I am sure you will all agree that 

their reading is brilliant.  

This week the children have enjoyed having the building blocks 
out and making mazes ad houses for our puppets. Some 
children also enjoyed getting the straw out and making nests 
for birds.  


